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May 10, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Drs. Laszlo Kobori, Society President and Imre Fehervari, Society Secretary 
The Hungarian Transplantation Society  
Dep. of Transplantation and Surgery  
Semmelweis University,  
Budapest, Hungary Baross u. 23. H-1082 Budapest  
 
 
Dear Drs. Kobori and Fehervari, 
 
It is with great honor that I include the Hungarian Transplantation Society as an Affiliate of Transplantation 
Proceedings, thereby becoming the official journal of this esteemed society.  The society name will be placed 
on our front cover masthead beginning with the June 2010 issue, and will appear on every cover and online. 
 
We look forward to continuing our collaboration by publishing the proceedings of future meetings, and we 
agree to provide complimentary announcements of your meetings in future issues. 
 
We sincerely wish to thank you for this privilege, and wish you every success with the impact this society has 
not only in Hungary, but the transplant community at large. 
 
With every good wish, I beg to remain,  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  

 
 
 
Barry D. Kahan, PhD, MD 
Editor in Chief 
Transplantation Proceedings 
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